
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 5th November 2021  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                        

Tempest Photography  - Monday 15th November 

Movie Night - Friday 26th November Y2 - Y6  
 

CHRISTMAS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

KS1 Christmas Performance  - Tues 7th Dec & Thurs 9th Dec both at 2pm 

Christmas Dinner & Jumper day - Wednesday 15th December 

Panto - Thursday 16th December  
 

PARKING  

Can we please ask when dropping or picking up your child for school that the yellow zig-zags and zebra 

crossing are kept clear at all times, thank you.  
 

REPORTING AN ABSENCE 

If your child is unable to attend school because they are poorly or have a medical appointment, can you 

please let the school office know via email admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk or call 01244 667750. The 

school attendance officer will make a record of your child’s absence, please note without a reason for 

absence your child will be marked as unauthorised, 5 days or 10 sessions of unauthorised absences in a 

term may result in a fine.  
 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY  

On Monday 15th November Tempest photography will be in school to take individual and sibling          

photographs. If you have a child who has a sibling who does not attend Elton and you would like to have a 

sibling photograph,  please contact the school office to arrange a time to come in and have their picture 

taken.  
 

FLU VACCINE 

Today all children with parental consent have received their nasal flu spray. If your child has missed 

their appointment with school and you would like them to have the flu spray please call 01244 397470, 

to arrange an appointment.  
 

POPPY APPEAL  

This year we are supporting the Poppy Appeal, we have zip pulls, reflectors, wristbands and snap bands 

available in school for a donation.  
 

WORLD MUSEUM  

Next Thursday Year 3 and 4 are visiting the World Museum in Liverpool. If you haven’t ordered a school 

pack lunch for your child,  can you please ensure your child has a pack lunch in a disposable bag (no fizzy 

drinks please).  

 

 



 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 12TH NOVEMBER  

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘ Stars’. 

Nurs: Hetty                               Y3: Robbie                                     

Pre-sch: Oliver                           Y4: Josh                                                                       

Rec: Kathleen-Marie                     Y5: Tyler                                    

Y1:  Hugo                                 Y6: Samuel  

Y2:  James                              

 

Picture of this weeks Stars are on twitter @EltonPrimary 
 

W/C 9th November is Menu 3 


